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OTTAWA HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION (OHPC) 
February 14, 2013 Minutes 

 
 
Present:  Farley Andrews, George Cary, Bob Eschbach, Mike Godfrey, Paul Havelka, Tami Huftel, Mollie 
Perrot, David Rabideau, Kim Czyz. 
 
David Rabideau called the meeting to order at 12:15 p.m. 
 
Tami advised the OHPC that the Certified Local Government grant submitted for the west side  
"Streetcar District" historical survey has been awarded.   Tami will contact Granacki Consultants, the firm 
that prepared the eastside historical survey,  to get a cost estimate to conduct this survey.  It is hoped 
that the chosen consultant will allow the OHPC to provide in-kind services to meet the city's required 
match for the grant. 
 
Tami advised the OHPC that the National Register application to establish the eastside as a historic 
district should be ready for review by the OHPC by the first part of March.  It needs to be submitted to the 
State Illinois Historic Preservation Agency by the end of March. 
 
Discussion regarding signage for the eastside should the National Register application be approved. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kim Czyz 
 
 
 

 


